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President’s Corner……   

With apologies to Queen……” WE HAVE THE CHAMPION”….. 

Co        Congratulations to Sonja Bland who is the Senior Womens’ Golf South Africa, National Champion.  Sonja won the title in Parys 
             on a very good score of 146 (72 and 74) from Maggie Minnie (Boland) by a whopping 17 shots! 
             
             Congratulations must also go the various category winners – Jenny Tipping, Judy Mallinson, Terri Bloom and Shirley Pressley. 
 
              Free State hosted a very well run tournament and although it was not quite the “Paris” of international fame, a great time was 
              had by all.  Pink G-n-T topped with Pink “Spookasem” (candy floss) being a favourite drink, whilst for the Beer drinkers it was a 
              Craft beer whose name cannot be mentioned in the Newsletter ( its very similar to an Afrikaans music band’s name that has 
              something to do with a “polisiekar”). 
 
               The 2020 Nationals will be hosted by KZN at San Lameer and Southbroom Golf Courses from 31st May to 3rd June.  Bev Lowrie 
               has more information relating to accommodation venues so please contact her if you are interested. 
 
               It will be a difficult venue to get to from SC as airfares to Durban are very pricey, then from USHAKA airport down to the South 
               Coast is quite a drive.  Motoring up could be problematic through the Transkei etc.  Players wishing to attend should probably 
               start making provisional arrangements early on. 
 
               What a day at Pinnacle Point on Monday 3rd June!  The weather was magnificent, the Staff welcomed us warmly, the food was 
               tasty and all in all it was an absolute pleasure and privilege to play on the course. 
 

               On a serious note…….. 
 
                We are more than half way through our 2019 schedule and the AGM is 5 month away! 
 
                 I have approached one or two people about standing for President but these approaches have been declined for reasons I 
                 fully understand and respect. 
 
                 This does not however, solve the problem the SC Society is faced with, as it is not only a new President, but other Committee 
                 Members and Representatives who need to be replaced. 
 
                 I would be prepared to do ONE more year, providing a Vice President is elected at the end of this year, working together, thus 
                 ensuring continuity on the Committee. 
 
                 The Committee has worked tirelessly over the past 3 years building SC SENIORS to a position of strength, with a membership 
                 of 200 and it would be soul destroying to see this dwindle away due to an inability to replace Committee members. 
 
                  New ideas, change of personnel and fresh blood is needed to keep moving forward! 
 
                  I am always available to meet with you if you would like to find out more about what the position involves. 
 

PLEASE GIVE THIS SITUATION SERIOUS THOUGHT AND COME UP WITH SOME PROPOSALS AND SOLUTIONS. 
 

     Cheers 
 

    LESLEY       

    

 



 Greetings to our Members celebrating 

their Birthdays in JUNE …….. 
 

Julie de Jager (10th)   Trish Leach (10th)   

Barbi May  (11th)   Tracey Venter  (12th) 

Gail Brackenridge (13th)  Joe Rautenbach  (15th) 

Sue McEntee(16th)   Michelle Witts-Hewinson (18th) 

Rae Stephenson (21st)  Henda Steenhuizen  (23rd)  

Sonja Bland  (24th)   Elsore Grobler  (24th)  

Liz Hughes  (27th)   Paula Koncki (28th)  

 Sheila Hoffman  (28th)  Lucia Jonck  (28th)    

Ann Walker  (29th)   Carmen Matthies (29th)  

 Gilli Richardson  (30th) 

 

 
   

   
   

   
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Melanie Bray – Simola 

(rejoined) 
WELCOME !!!! 

S    COURSE PICS FROM PINNACLE POINT » 



WINNERS  AT  PINNACLE POINT→ 

           TWO  CLUBS ……..  
            

            Trish Leach  (7th) 

            Annabel Conyngham (7th) 
            Darell Phillips (7th) 

            Les Carriline (9th) 

             
             
       

            NEAREST THE PIN ……. 
    

             Trish Leach (7 th) 

             Michele Emmerson (17th) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Laetitia Blom, Margie Stewart, Julie Swan, Magda Kaltenbrunn 

(92 pts) 

Marianda de Villiers, Terri Blom, Ina Swart, Jenny Parfett 

(91 pts) 

Leslie Gallagher, Rose Gerber, Marije Schram, Wilma Loubser  (88 

pts)( PRIZE KINDLY SPONSORED BY LOUIS OOSTHUIZEN 57) 

Congratulations to Laetitia Blom for her EAGLE on the 6th at 

Pinnacle Point  (PRIZE KINDLY SPONSORED BY PINNACLE 

POINT) 



SUCCESS FOR SOUTHERN CAPE AT 2019 NATIONALS 

HELD IN PARYS 

 

 

CHAMPION  (72 + 74 = 146 Gross) 

 

SONJA BLAND 

   WINNERS IN STABLEFORD & ALLIANCE 

        

Jenny TiPPING 

JUDY MALLINSON 

TERRI BLOOM 

SHIRLEY PRESSLEY 



LOST NIKE SANDWEDGE 
 

      Did anyone perhaps find a Nike       

   Sandwedge at Pinnacle Point on Monday? 

 

If so, it belongs to Bev Lowrie 

  

 

Please note ; 

 

    OUR NEXT FIXTURE IS  

    AT SIMOLA ON 1ST JULY. 

 

     THERE WILL BE NO EFT 

     FACILITY AVAILABLE 

     AS MICHELE IS AWAY  

     ON HOLIDAY! 

PINK BUFFs 

 

 

These buffs seem to have become 

extremely popular with our 

ladies……..should anyone wish to 

purchase one please let your Club Rep 

know so that we can place an order!! 

 

They are currently priced at R20.00. 

 

Thank you! 

                     10TH June 2019 

 

                          CONGRATULATIONS 

                                         & 

                                 Best wishes 

                         

                                   TRISH 


